
B5+1 Forum Aims to Strengthen Central Asian
Regional Economic Integration

Initiative Emphasizes Five Priority

Industries Critical to the Region’s

Economic Development

ALMATY, KAZAKHSTAN, March 11, 2024

/EINPresswire.com/ -- The B5+1 Forum

will bring together government

policymakers, business leaders,

experts, and investors representing key

economic sectors from Kazakhstan,

Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan, Turkmenistan,

Uzbekistan, and the United States of

America. In line with the goals outlined

in the New York Declaration of the

C5+1 Presidential Summit in

September 2023, this Forum prioritizes

accelerated regional cooperation,

improved connectivity, and a more

favorable business environment

through the public-private dialogue

process.

This Forum represents a year-long collaborative effort with more than 300 experts and 200

business organizations in Central Asia. Facilitated by the Center for International Private

Enterprise (CIPE), an affiliate of the US Chamber of Commerce, the initiative identified five

priority industries critical to the development of the regional markets: Transportation and

Logistics; E-commerce; Tourism, Green and Renewable Energy; and Agribusiness. The upcoming

B5+1 Forum aims to address practical solutions to the challenges facing these priority sectors to

help increase international investment in the region.

Over two days, experts and business community leaders will share their vision for an integrated

economic future for Central Asia as a single regional market. At the conclusion of the event,

participants will be invited to commit to working towards a common agenda focused on

strengthening economic integration and resilience, as well as promoting better access to

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.cipe.org/projects/b51-forum/


innovation, foreign investment, and international trade flows. 

For further information or media inquiries: 

Janna Gimuranova, +77786079012, forum.b5.1a@gmail.com (Kazakhstan)

Veronica De Leon, vdeleon@cipe.org (US)

Veronica De Leon

Center for International Private Enterprise

vdeleon@cipe.org

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

Twitter

LinkedIn

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/695133636

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.facebook.com/CIPEDC
https://twitter.com/CIPEglobal
https://www.linkedin.com/company/center-for-international-private-enterprise/?original_referer=
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/695133636
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

